

DG's JULY 2016 NEWSLETTER

First and foremost, I want to thank all the Lions of District N2 who gave me the opportunity to be DG for 2016-2017.

We are going to have a wonderful year with all 1770 Lions working to "Serve" Nova Scotia and the world.

I had a great time in Ontario with the Dog Guides, it was so fantastic to see what all your donations do for the people of Canada. This is Vera, she is a seizure dog ready to go to her client soon. We had 17 Purnia Walks this past year, lets try for 20 this year.



My trip to Japan was out of this world, it was beyond my wildest dreams. International President Bob Corlew's theme is "New Mountains To Climb". We will have a few mountains to climb, but as a district, we will reach the summit together.

Just a reminder, the DGO is July 16th in Truro. Please contact Lions Derwin and Susan Bartlett at 1-902-897-0408 or mytyke@yahoo.com if you haven't received your registration form. I hope to see all of the Lions of N2 in Truro.

The District N2 Golf is August 5-7 th 2016, in Clare Golf & Country Club, we need lots of Lions to show their golf talents!

The Canso Lions celebrate a 40-year project on August 14, 2016. The 40th Anniversary of the unveiling of the Seamen's Memorial. The Lions of Canso will lay wreaths in memory of fisherman and women who lost their lives while engaged in the fishery. Contact Lion Ray White 1-902-366-278

District Governor Claire Brunelle 2016 -2017 "Dancing Towards Literacy"